
 
LAPS FOR 

SPEEDWAY CHILDREN’S CHARITY 
5:00 PM Saturday, September 10th, 2005 

 
Paul and Mary Wolter are hosting an event for the Corvette Club of Texas and Cowtown Vettes members and 
their friends on Saturday evening September 10h, 2005 to participate in the Laps for Charity at Texas Motor 
Speedway (TMS). 
 
We will meet at the TMS Lone Star Tower Condo unit 701 at 5:00 P.M. and have a buffet dinner beginning at 
5:30 PM.  Everyone is requested to bring a dish(s) to share and their own drinks. Paul & Mary will provide the 
main entrée. 
 
After dinner you can drive your corvette (or your suburban, 18-wheeler, etc.) 3 laps around the track (following 
a TMS pace car) for only $25.00, or you can remain in the Condo and watch the numerous vehicles drive on the 
track to benefit the Speedway Children’s Charity.  If the three laps are not enough for you or your spouse wants 
to drive, just get in line again and another $25 will get you back on the track for another 3 laps with other 
various corvettes, muscle cars and street-driven vehicles.  After your laps be sure to have your picture taken with 
your corvette in the winner’s circle. The picture fee is $10.00. Your pictures will be ready that evening after a 
small wait. 
 
After you have finished your drive around the racetrack, you are all invited to come back up to the condo. You 
can compare your driving experience with others while we eat, drink and watch the Vipers, Porsches, Camaros, 
trucks, limos, etc go around the track! 
 
Please RSVP to Paul & Mary Wolter by Thursday September 10th. The TMS Condo number is #701. 
817-478-6096 Home                   mwol1990@sbcglobal.net 
817-296-1958       Cell                      pwol1962@sbcglobal.net 
817-491-7284 Condo      Laps for Charity 091005 


